
July 9, 2015

Dear Mr. Cox:

Please accept this letter of resignation as the 5'h grade Science teacher of Waskom
Middle school, effective today, July 9, 2015. I have accepted a position with
Hallsville ISD.

Thank you so much for allowing me to be a part of the Waskom Wildcat family. I
have thoroughly enjoyed teaching the children of WISD.

Best wishes for Waskom Wildcats!

Sincerely,

Angela Peyton


